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Our DHS Monthly Lunch on September 27, 2012 was held at Pizza Hut on 

the south side where Greg Seary’s wife, Linda, is the manager. 

 

We had a wonderful time visiting with each other and consuming some 
delicious food.  Below is a photo of the attendees for the lunch. 

 

 
(L-R) Top Row:  Bobbie Howard Johnson, Gary Ferguson, George 

McClintock, and Greg Searcy 
(L-R) Middle Row: Jane Fowler Fuller, Mary Nell Blissett Dodd, Philip 

Atkinson  
 (L-R) Bottom Row: Bob Whiddon and Debbie Dennis Breckenridge 
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We were very excited today to have Mary 
Nell Blissett Dodd join us for lunch.    It 
was great to visit with her and catch up.   I 
think she enjoyed visiting with us as much 
as we enjoyed visiting with her!  Thank you 
Mary Nell for making the effort to attend 
today!  She works at the Southeast 
Alabama Medical Center and it is very 
difficult for her to get away and come to 

our lunches.  She has been forewarned that we plan to have another reunion 
in 2015 and we are expecting her attendance! 
 
Following are the photos from our lunch. 
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You will notice in these past 6 photos that Greg Searcy was up to something! 
He was indeed.  He presented me with a Certificate of Flight which you can 
see in the sheets I am holding up.    Here’s a scan of the certificate. 
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Greg was recognizing my birthday which was Sept. 12th and also said that he 
appreciated all the things that I do for our class.  I love doing all the things 
that I do to keep our class connected.  I feel so honored by his gift to me.  
Thank you again, Greg!  I feel so blessed to have the priviledge to try and 
keep our class informed and being able to communicate with each and every 
one of you. 
 
Now, let’s get back to the fun photos! 
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Now for some more fun…………….. 
Those of you who come to the lunches know that Gary Ferguson loves to get 

his photo taken with the girls.  Here we go…….. 
 
 

       
 

Gary was reminding me of a lunch at Blue Plate where he leaned over as if to kiss 

Jane Brown Teel on the cheek and I didn’t have my camera on, however, here’s the 

photo when my camera came on. I told you I could find it, Gary!  It’s a cute photo. 

 
As you can tell from the photos, we had a nice lunch and a good time visiting with 

one another.  Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of 

the lunches, you should try and come sometime. We always have a good time, good 

food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs! 

Try it sometime, you may just like it. This document will be posted to our website 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com in the Photo Albums section. Please visit the 

website from time to time and check out the message board for information about 

what is going on with fellow classmates. Please remember to keep your classmate 

profile up to date with your current address, phone and email information. If you 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com/
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are not getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email and 

would like to receive them, please contact me at ddb@lgbconsulting.com.  

 

 

mailto:ddb@lgbconsulting.com

